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CAUTION!!! - EXTERNAL EMAIL - THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

Received a message that four out of five supervisors did NOT receive the email message. 
Maybe Chairman Sal Qu intero received the message. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nancy Kawamoto <nyka701@earthlink.net> 
Date: April 11, 2023 12:24: 19 AM PDT 
To: Clerk/BOS@co.fresno.ca.us 
Subject: Fwd: Compromise on Chavez naming 

Hope the supervisors received this email message I sent. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Nancy Kawamoto <nyk2701@earthlink.net> 
Date: April 11, 2023 12:17:13 AM PDT 
To: salguintero@co.fresno.ca.us, nathanmagsig@co.fresno.ca.us, 
stevebrandau@co.fresno.ca.us, brianpacheco@co.fresno.ca.us, 
buddymendes@co.fresno.ca.us 
Subject: Compromise on Chavez naming 

Dear Chairman Sal Quintero, Vice Chairman Nathan Magsig, Supervisor Steve Brandau, Supervisor Brian 
Pacheco, and Supervisor Buddy Mendes, 

In her article "Compromise on Chavez naming" on 3/26/23, Sarah Soghomonian has very val id points. 

I recently saw the last part of a segment involving the Globetrotters on TV. They were honoring 
someone 
special who did a lot for the neighborhood kids. They put the honoree's name UNDER the street sign 
names 
without changing the original street names. 

We have honored individuals along the freeways without changing the name of the freeway. 
Why can't we do that to honor Caesar Chavez or anyone else without changing the current 
street names? 

This option would also make it easier to recognize and honor special people without causing undue 

stress and 
costs to individuals and businesses. It is difficult enough for individuals to contact everyone when they 

move or change phone 
numbers. 
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Please consider placing the honoree's name UNDER the current street names as an option. It is a simple 
and less costly solution. 

June Zink 
8357 South Orange Avenue 
Fresno, CA 93725 

(559) 960-8632 
(It may be easier to text me for verification since I don 't answer unknown numbers.) 

My sister, June Zink, wrote this letter for the Fresno Bee Editor and wanted the members of the Fresno 
City Council to have a copy 
so I emailed it to them. 

After seeing the April 10th 11 p.m. news sharing that Fresno County Board of Supervisors will be 
discussing the Chavez naming, 
I wanted you to have a copy of the letter. 
Hope you will consider her suggestions. 

It would help if the council members choose to honor Cesar Chavez by helping farm workers with the 
million dollars 
instead of changing the name of established roads. 

Name a NEW road Cesa r Chavez so it does not create problems for businesses and homes on the 
established roads. 
Hope the council will change their vote . 

Thank you, 
Nancy Kawamoto 



From: Benjamin, Marc 
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 9:09 AM 
To: 
Subject: 

Hancock, Kelley; De la Cruz, Dean; Vieira, Alexandria; Cesar, Hana 
FW: Changing Kings canyon to Cesar Chavez 

Received last night in District 1 email 

From: Helen Montero <hmmontero2@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, April 10, 2023 6:53 PM 
To: District 1 <districtl@fresnocountyca .gov> 
Subject: Changing Kingscanyon to Cesar Chavez 

CAUTION !!! - EXTERNAL EMAIL-THINK BEFORE YOU CLICK 

I was nine years old worked the fields. My father was supporting 12 chi ldren. Cesar Chavez his people made death 
threads to my family. I oppose the changes. This would be confusing for the disable. Especially for Mental Heath 

patient. --
Helen Montero 
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